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All Library Branches to Close Early on May 19 

On Saturday, May 19, all branches of the Fresno County Public Library will close at 2:00 
pm for administrative closure. The Library apologizes for any inconvenience this may 
cause. All branches will reopen and resume normal business hours again on Sunday.   
 
For additional information about library locations, hours, other library events, programs 
and services, please visit www.fresnolibrary.org or call (559) 600-READ (7323).   
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